
 
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

St John’s College has a 30metre x 11m pool with a 2.5m deep end. 

 

The pool has been out of action for over 18 months as it was continually leaking. 

Several companies told us we were wasting money trying to fix leaks as they could 

not guarantee it would stop the problem. 

 

Last December we employed FFR-K1 Ltd to fix the cracks for us and seal them with 

their new FFR-K1 product.  They exposed 57 cracks – one of them 21 metres long 

and sealed all these cracks. 

 

The pool now is holding its water and as school started this week, it is back in use. 

 

I can highly recommend FFR-K1 who have done a wonderful job to solve the 

problem of our leaking swimming pool. 
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